
— PARENT REPRESENTATIVES NEEDED —
The County of Prince Edward is now accepting citizen applications 

for a parent representative for both the Family Assessment and Plan-
ning Team (FAPT) and the Community Policy and Management Team 
(CPMT). The CPMT meets once a month (usually the 3rd Thursday) for 
about an hour. The FAPT meets once a month (usually the 3rd Monday) 
for several hours. The team is usually finished by 12:00. The CPMT is 
responsible for setting policy and authorizing the expenditure of funds, 
while the FAPT engages with parents regarding the need for services 
for their children and recommending services to the CPMT. The FAPT 
Parent Representative provides support to the family members before, 
during and after FAPT review and tracks family engagement issues that 
may arise during the FAPT meeting. The Parent Representative tends 
to the needs of the family during the FAPT in terms of understanding 
the language used and issues raised for services and ensures a variety of 
questions are answered so that the parent of the youth understands the 
services or is aware of services available. The CPMT Parent Representa-
tive is a citizen of Prince Edward County or has been a parent of a Prince 
Edward County student. They are responsible for providing a parent 
point of view in all CPMT discussions. For employment application, 
including job description, contact the Prince Edward County Adminis-
trator’s Office, 111 N. South Street, 3rd Floor, P.O. Box 382, Farmville, 
VA, 23901, TEL: 434-392-8837, or applications may be obtained online 
at https://www.co.prince-edward.va.us/home/showpublisheddocu-
ment/504/637220605414670000. Open until filled.
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